
The Dassow Family

Missionaries in Peru

September 2024

Contact Information:

Donation/Support Address:

Gospel Light Baptist Church

2121 Mooresville Road

Salisbury, NC 28146

Please note on check: Dassow

Send project support to:

Gospel Light GLM International

123 Cherry Tree Lane

Salisbury, NC 28146

www.gospellightglmintl.org

Prayer Requests

Prayer Requests:

·   

·   Construction project

· Transitions in the church

· Travel

· Health



Mailing Address:

  

The Dassow Family

P.O. Box 1182

Salisbury, NC 28145 

  

  

Field Mailing Address:

The Dassow Family

Casilla 102

La Molina, Lima 12 

Peru

  

Phone:  (704) 209-7219 

E-Mail:  dassowsj@live.com

Website:  www.dassowmissions.com

  

  

  

Important Dates

  

·    Friend Day—November 17 

  
 

believe October is already here. Here are a few of 
the highlights from the past month.

with him last year when we participated in the 
50th anniversary events of Pensacola Christian 
College. It was an honor to have our college 
professor and mentor with us in Peru, and the 
practical teachings were a blessing not only to 
our church people, but also to the other churches 
that participated. We have already scheduled the 
next conference for next year.

The leadership team met again on the 21st and 
revisited the process of pastor transition. Several 

aid in his transition out of his current youth pastor 
resp
part-
another full-time youth pastor. 

Stacy left on September 28 for the annual 
medical mission trip to Masisea (Pucallpa) with 
Jeremiah 38. With some recent issues in the 
municipality, the coordination was a bit 
challenging but so far has gone well. They hope to 
provide medical attention, evangelism, and 
counseling to approximately 1400 people. 

Jennifer traveled to the States to participate in 



granddaughter, she decided to stay until Stacy 
 

to receive a message on September 26 that 
Genevieve Joy Dassow was born late that 

sharing that with the families, but we are so 
excited to meet her in person toward the middle 

Hannah and Matt would be grateful. Also please 
pray for several of our supporting churches 
impacted by the storms. 

 

Until the nets are full, 

Stacy & Jennifer Dassow

Until the Nets are Full, 



The Dassow Family

Your Missionaries in Peru 


